

## West Pennant Hills Sports Club Men's Bowling Section



**President** 

Ross Iredale 0414 469 073 president@demaj.com.au Secretary
lan Corke
0457 474 371
secretary@demaj.com.au

## MINUTES OF THE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING December 4, 2017

| The second section of |           | - + (  |
|-----------------------|-----------|--------|
| The meeting           | commenced | at 6pm |

| Attendance         | Les Watkins, Steve Watson, Michael Schwarcz, Jim Ede,<br>Steve Arnold, Max Walters, Ian Corke  |  |
|--------------------|--|--|
| Apologies          | Ross Iredale, David Polley   |  |
| Minutes            | The minutes from the November Meeting were accepted with the omission being noted that a vote had been taken to remove Appreciation Day from the Bowls Calendar.                                 |  |
| Friday Mufti       | It was suggested the the selectors be asked to reconsider allowing triples to play if numbers are not balanced for pairs.  |  |
| Corporate Days     | There was discussion about the involvement of bowlers for Corporate Days. This was not resolved and will be investigated further.  |  |
| Player of the year | It was agreed that Player of the Year should continue under the existing system.   |  |
| 50th Anniversary   | A suggestion was received from Dallas Palm that the club should celebrate our 50th anniversary in 2018. The Committee members agreed to investigate possibilites at our January meeting.         |  |
| Other Business     | Sponsorship It was noted that our Bowls Section is in favour of the proposed sponsorship being negotiated with Aveo.  Meat Raffle The moves to discontinue the most raffle was discussed and was |  |
|                    | The move to discontinue the meat raffle was discussed and was thought to be in need of further discussion in January.  |  |
|                    | Information requested from Club CEO Information received was noted. Club expansion will determine when most items will be finalised. Development of juniors encouraged.                          |  |
|                    | <b>Locker Users and Payment</b> Payment is due in January. A system improvement is needed. Secretary to consider.  |  |
|                    | <b>Blog</b> It was suggested that better use of the Blog should be made to keep members interested and informed. Contributors welcome.   |  |
|                    | Umpires The re-accreditation of David Wilson as umpire was acknowledged. It was suggested that more trainees should be encouraged and perhaps John Skidmore may help in the process.             |  |